





TO: PART-TIME FACULTY

FROM: HUMAN RESOURCES / BENEFITS

RE: MEDICAL INSURANCE BENEFITS, ANTHEM HMO BRONZE PLAN

LBCCD is pleased to announce new medical benefit enrollment opportunities for CHI members!

The District is currently offering medical benefits to all part-time faculty meeting eligibility requirements as outlined in the MOU with CHI, dated December 4, 2023. Eligible CHI members will have access to the Anthem HMO Bronze Plan.

Since this is a new program, there is a dedicated phone line and email to help answer questions related to eligibility and enrollment:

CHIbenefits@lbcc.edu 562.938.4638